Shade Tree Commission Minutes
March 15, 2017

Chairman Gregory Luciano called the Shade Tree Commission meeting of March 15, 2017 to
order at 7:34 p.m. in the council chambers on the second floor of the municipal building of the
Borough of Totowa.

ROLL CALL:
PRESENT: Commissioner: Luciano, N. Makoujy, D. Makoujy
Commission Secretary: Linda Paese
Board Liaison: Anthony Picarelli
ABSENT: Commissioner: Booth, Fusco, Murphy
MINUTES:

Commissioner N. Makoujy made a motion to accept the minutes of the February 15, 2017
meeting seconded by Commissioner Luciano.

OLD BUSINESS:

The Shade Tree Commission has met all requirements for the year-end report; therefore we are in
compliance with state regulations.

NEW BUSINESS:

Arbor Day Celebration has been confirmed. It will be held in conjunction with the Borough of
Totowa Library’s Trash to Treasure event being held on April 29, 2017 at the municipal complex.
Commissioner Luciano has spoken to Mr. Niland as to the location the tree will be planted.

Commissioner Luciano stated the Risk Management Assessment was acceptable to the State.

Commissioner Luciano stated that Mr. Wassel has requested a formal bid from Mr, Malcolm
McBurney, NJ Certified Tree Epert & Arborist for his services regarding the risk management
survey.

ADJOURN:

Commissioner N. Makoujy made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Commissioner
D. Makoujy. The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. The next scheduled meeting will be held on
April 19,2017 at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Linda Paese
Commission Secretary



